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Sub:- Provision of Double Distant Signal to enhance safety in Train operations
during foggy weather

Safety directorate had recommended provision of Double Distant Signal to
enhance safety in Train operations during foggy weather as well as improve
operational efficiency all year round. The matter was discussed in the Board
meeting on 31.12.09. Board's views on the subject are reproduced below :

“Board decided that action regarding provision of Double Distant Signal be taken based on
RD50's simulation results.”

A feedback on the status and the results of these simulation trials may be
made available to Safety Directorate to process the case further.
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